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Reference:   FOI.4923.21 

Subject:    Deep vein thrombosis guidance 

Date of Request: 6 January 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
Please could you send me a copy of the most recent guidance published by Hywel Dda UHB with 
regards to:  
 
“Diagnosis and management of venous thromboembolism: deep vein thrombosis (DVT) guidance”  
 
Response: 
 
This information is already within the public domain; therefore, Hywel Dda University Health Board 
(UHB) has applied an Exemption under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the 
Act), as the information is accessible by another means. The UHB has answered a similar Freedom 
of Information request, FOI/3762/20, which are available on our disclosure log. 

 
For ease of reference please click on the attached link which will take you directly to the UHB’s 
disclosure log webpage: 
 
https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/freedom-of-information/disclosure-
log/ 
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